December 2017 www.achildsfuture.com

ACFELC

Life and Times

A Child’s Future ELC

What one loves in childhood stays in the heart forever.*” -Mary Jo Putney
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From the Owners:

2017 is coming to an end and we would like to thank each of our families for all that
you have done this past year. When we reflect at the past year and look how much our family
has grown, it is amazing, and much of our growth is because of the kind words and
recommendations from our current families. Morgan and her family are adjusting to the
addition of their sweet little girl, Autumn. Thank you to everyone that has shared kind words
and gifts. Morgan will be returning to the classroom part time during the month of December
and is excited to be back with the students and families.

Many families have inquired about various events, closures and activities happening in
the classrooms. We would like to remind you that you can find this information on our website
under the “For Parents” page, on your Brightwheel App and in the monthly newsletters. The
cold weather is here and we may see some snow this month, we will post any related
information about school closures or delays on our Brightwheel App, our website on the
“Homepage and on our Facebook website. As always, we will do our best to remain open for
your convenience, if we do need to close it will be for your safety as well as our staffs’.
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THIS MONTH’S
TOP STORIES

What’s Happening in Our Classrooms

The students and staff have a busy month planned. Each classroom is in full swing
and all of our enrichment activities will be taking place throughout the month. The
children will discuss and learn about various holidays around the world. Make sure to
check the calendar for any special days this month.

Mrs. Jamie has joined our team and we would like to extend a warm welcome to her
and both of her boys, Jameson and Salvatore! Please visit our website to view Mrs.
Jaime’s bio.

Annual Tree Lighting

Our Annual Tree Lighting will take place on Friday, December 8th at 6:15pm. We invite you all
to meet us in the side yard for holiday music and the lighting of our tree at 6:15p. Following
the tree lighting we will have a special visit from Santa, Fireside stories, decorating ornaments
and a hot chocolate bar all set up throughout the school. Each child that joins us will receive a
special gift. Bring your warm clothes and a camera and we hope to see you all there!
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Mark Your Calendars

We are in the process of planning lots of exciting events and activities at school. Please be sure
to check our “Upcoming Events” page on our website.

December 8th and 22nd- Music Class
December 5th, 12th and 26th- Stretch N Grow
December 15th- Parents’ Night Out
December 19th- Ugly Sweater Day

December 20th- Art Class

December 22nd- PJ Day

December 25th- Center Closed, Merry Christmas

Welcome to our school!

Annabelle, 2mo Jameson, 3 Salvatore, 4
Edward, 3mo Kaleb, 4
Jayden, 6mo Adriana , 4

WE wouLb LIKE T
T0 WISH A HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE
FOLLOWING STUDENTS:

MALIK- )eTH AMINAH-20TH
oLivia- 20™ Yusve- 20T

Luke- 2ewnp

A Child’s Future ELC, LLC

8700 Breinigsville Road
Breinigsville, PA 18031


http://www.achildsfuture.com/upcoming-events.html

